
The Arkansas State Board of Public Accountancy 

is proposing changes to its rules. 

       

A hearing for public comment will be held on April 25, 2014 at our office.     

101 East Capitol, Suite 450 

Little Rock, AR 72201 

Written comments can be mailed to our office or sent via e-mail to: asbpa@arkansas.gov, through April 

25, 2014.       

The proposed rule changes involve continuing professional education rules concerning ethics courses as 

well as other rule changes.  The proposed changes can be viewed at our website, 

www.arkansas.gov/asbpa.       


